

LISTENING

Exercise 1: Listen to two friends Jamie and Sally ordering food in a restaurant.

a. Decide these statements below are True or False.

1. The customers want two tables.
2. The two customers order the same starter.
3. Both of them order the Thai chicken for their main course.
4. The customers order juice and mineral water.
5. Both customers order a dessert.

b. Fill in each blank with ONE SUITABLE WORD.

6. A table _____ two, please.
7. Are you _____ to order?
8. What would you _____ for your starter?
9. I'd like French onion _____, please.
10. I'll have a _____ orange juice.

LANGUAGE FOCUS

Exercise 2: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others'.

- | | | |
|---------------------------|----------------------|------------------------|
| 11. A. <u>vi</u> sion | B. plea <u>s</u> ure | C. im <u>pr</u> ession |
| 12. A. <u>s</u> ocial | B. <u>c</u> ity | C. <u>c</u> enter |
| 13. A. <u>w</u> ant | B. <u>w</u> alk | C. <u>w</u> ater |
| 14. A. <u>p</u> op | B. <u>b</u> ottle | C. <u>r</u> oll |
| 15. A. <u>ch</u> emical | B. tea <u>ch</u> er | C. <u>ch</u> aracter |
| 16. A. <u>g</u> eneration | B. <u>m</u> agic | C. <u>g</u> rab |

Exercise 3: Choose the best option to complete each sentence. Circle A, B, or C.

17. The famous singer's newest album is not as _____ her old one.
A. expensive B. more expensive C. expensive as
18. I don't think my grandmom cooked this dish. The taste is so _____ from her usual recipe.
A. different B. same C. as
19. My best friend is a big fan of Imagine Dragons. He bought _____ CDs, posters and albums.
A. a B. any C. a lot of
20. A: I'm hungry! - B: Would you like to eat _____ pasta?
A. some B. a lot of C. any
21. Trinh Cong Son is one of Viet Nam's greatest _____.

- A. singers B. scientists C. composers
22. The fruit tea is too sour. Let me add some _____.
A. flour B. salt C. sugar
23. The grade 9 students have to excellently _____ the entrance exam to enter this gifted school.
A. perform B. pass C. study
24. What do you usually do _____ the summer holiday?
A. at B. in C. on
25. A: What is your address?
B: It's _____ 30 Tran Hung Dao Street.
A. at B. in C. on
26. You can see the music room _____ the second floor of the building over there.
A. at B. in C. on

Exercise 4: Supply the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

27. Watch out! You _____ (put) too much salt into the soup.
28. There _____ (be) a lot of chili sauce in my *banh mi*. It's too much for me!
29. This weekend, we _____ (visit) my dream high school. I can't wait!
30. I'm going to the supermarket now. Do you want me _____ (buy) anything for dinner?

READING

Exercise 5: Read the passage. Circle the best answer A, B, or C to each of the questions.

There are many different ways for people to discover and listen to music. British teenagers can enjoy listening to music on the Internet, on TV or they can go outside and enjoy live performances.

The O2 in London is the second largest live music arena in Europe. There you can see world-famous bands such as One Direction, Justin Bieber, Scissor Sisters, Prince, The Rolling Stones, Elton John, and Take That. This massive stadium has space for 20,000 people. It also has 548 toilets! Tickets are not cheap. You can pay more than £50 to see a concert at The O2.

What about free live music? There are music festivals across Britain every year that are completely free of charge. Last year more than 150,000 people went to the Tramlines free music festival in Sheffield in the north of England. The two-day festival is held every July. Last year there were nine hundred performances in total including local bands as well as music from all over the world.

31. What is the passage mainly about?
A. The expensive tickets in The O2
B. The parks where British people can watch music performances
C. Two ways for British people to enjoy live music
32. According to the passage, _____ is the place where some world-famous bands performed.
A. The O2 B. Tramlines C. Sheffield
33. How many people can enjoy the live music performances in the O2 stadium?

A. 548

B. 20,000

C. 150,000

34. How long does the Tramlines free music last every July?

A. 1 week

B. 2 days

C. 2 months

35. How many performances in Tramlines festival last year?

A. 500

B. 90

C. 900

Exercise 6: Complete the reading passage with the words or phrases in the box.

raise	than	Remember	much	heart problems
-------	------	----------	------	----------------

People who eat a lot of fruit and vegetables are less likely to have (36) _____. You should eat at least five portions of fruit and vegetables a day. One portion is e.g. a banana, an apple, one slice of melon or pineapple or two plums. (37) _____ that potatoes are not included on that list.

Eating too much salt can (38) _____ your blood pressure. And people with high blood pressure are three times more likely to develop heart disease or have a stroke (39) _____ people with normal blood pressure. 75% of the salt we eat is already in the food we buy, such as breakfast cereals, soups, sauces. So you could easily be eating too (40) _____ salt without realising it.

WRITING

Exercise 7: Complete the second sentence, using the words in brackets.

41. I think hip hop music is more exciting than jazz music. (as ... as)

I think jazz music is not _____.

42. The poster in Jack's room is not different from the poster in the store. (like)

The poster in the store _____.

43. Baking cakes is Jane's hobby. (interested)

Jane _____.

44. Because of the heavy rain yesterday, they did not go to school on time. (Because)

Because _____.

45. Eating too much sugary food is not good for your health. (should)

You _____.

-----THE END-----